ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Fax: *(971) 4 3368119

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website : www.stmarysdubal.com



ه، دبي - الإمارات العربية المتحدة

بريد الكثروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae موقع ويب : www.stmarysdubal.com

غاکس : ۲۳۱۸۱۱۹ : ۲۲۱۸۱۱۹

TRN: 100259955100003

'50 GOLDEN YEARS'

'CHERISHING THE PAST! CELEBRATING THE PRESENT! CHAMPIONING THE FUTURE'

Thursday, 15th November 2018

OUR REF:

To: All parents of students from Year 1- Year 13 (KHDA Inspection)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's. We are writing to inform you that Dubai School Inspection Bureau (DSIB) will be inspecting our school from the 10th to the 13th of December 2018. As part of their regular cycle, the DSIB expects that all parents will complete the on-line Parent survey. We respectfully request that all parents complete the survey without any delay. We are counting on your support in this our Golden Jubilee year to please complete the survey this weekend itself.

This year the DSIB has provided a simple link Parents: https://khda.gov.ae/Parents/Survey/Index to enable Parents to access the on-line survey. It is important to select the correct school name from the list before answering the question.

To help the inspection team evaluate engagement with parents, please spare 5 minutes of your time to go online and answer the survey.

In last year's inspection, parental response rate was rather low and the DSIB has specifically requested an increase in the return-rate. As a school that has always counted on parental support, we sincerely hope that you will be successful in increasing the return rate. We would be deeply grateful if all parents support us in this endeavour and take out a little time to complete the survey and so we are relying on your swift response to this appeal. It will make all the difference to the end results of the inspection process.

We know that as parents you will understand that being the last week of school before closing for the Winter Break we will not be able to conduct many of the festive activities for the children due to the inspection and we would like you to reiterate to them at home that we will make sure to engage them in the festive spirit once they return to school in January. We are also counting on the collaboration and support of our children to make the Inspection a successful one.

Thank you for your kind co-operation and your continued support for all our endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph.

(Principal)

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHO DUBAL - B.A.E.